BCA Inform: September, Standing for Election
On Tuesday 5th September, BCA Inform was held to discuss upcoming opportunities as BCA will be calling for nominations and expressions of interest for a variety of roles, including directors, NPC representatives, and NSW/ACT State Division Committee representatives.
The session covered firsthand accounts from individuals currently in these roles, offering a candid look at what it's truly like to be actively involved. Top of FormHighlighting the great work involved, attendees explored the potential for personal and professional growth through these roles, recognizing them as an exciting chance to contribute meaningfully to BCA’s mission and impact. 
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